
‭Journey for Sight Walk - February 17, 2024 Cabinet Meeting Report‬

‭Dear District 14-K Lion's, Lioness Lions, and Leo's,‬

‭We’re looking forward to more involvement from the clubs in our district for this‬
‭walk. Our date for 2024 is May 4th. An outdoor venue has been secured at the‬
‭Hanover Township Community Center located at 3660 Jacksonville Rd, Bethlehem‬
‭18017. Hope for good weather. Registration will be at 9:30 with the walk beginning‬
‭at‬‭1‬‭0.‬

‭Pennsylvania Lions Sight Conservation and Eye Research Foundation is our charity‬
‭for 2024. As we hope to gain support from the public so the request is for 70/‬‭3‬‭0%‬
‭contribution from the clubs. Any public participation will be at 100%‬

‭We would love for each Club to be able to provide an item or gift card for our‬
‭raffle at the walk. If your Club is unable to walk or send a donation it will be a way‬
‭that you can contribute. Reach out to me in April to obtain your raffle donation‬
‭item or to hear from you on your club members participation. I can accept them‬
‭any time or at the April 27th Convention.‬

‭We’re looking for assistance in promoting this walk, as in any successful event,‬
‭teamwork makes the difference. If you would like to become a part of the Journey‬
‭For Sight Walk committee please let us know. Wherever possible we hold meetings‬
‭via Zoom or at other events. Please share this request with your club members as‬
‭this may be something that will be of interest for someone looking for some other‬
‭way to serve.‬

‭Please let us know how you feel that your club can participate in this walk.‬

‭Lion Kathy Fenstermacher‬
‭3180 Apples Church Rd.‬
‭Bethlehem, PA 18015‬
‭kathyfenstermacher@gmail.com‬



‭(610)984-3489‬

‭Lion Donna Yasenchok‬
‭peaceout.d@gmail.com‬
‭(610) 417-9601‬

mailto:peaceout.d@gmail.com

